UNIVERSITY OF

- NORTHERN
COLORADO

Welcome

The purpose of the National Field Experience Conference is to share information, practices, policies, and research pertaining to teacher
candidates’ experiences in school settings. Accepted presentations will address the preparation, supervision, and evaluation of teacher
candidates for their knowledge, skills, and dispositions. Logistics and management of these placements will also be addressed.

Presentations may also include the following:

» Setting (public, private, charter, urban, rural, and international placements);
s Supervision practices and challenges;

e Teacher candidates’ impact on learning in classrooms;

e Co-teaching models;

o Locating and maintaining placements/partnerships in schools;

e Best practices in teaching;

¢ Unique programs to enhance teacher preparation.

Conference Dates

April 4th and 5th, 2019
University of Northern Colorado
Greeley, Colorado

Conference Evaluation

Please complete our conference evaluation here (https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?
url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2FNFEC2018&data=02%7C01%7CKim.Creasy%40unco.edu%7Cec2f922478c84fd2d71008d5

Conference Director
Dr. Kim L. Creasy (mailto:kim.creasy@unco.edu?subject=)

Chair of Proposal Committee
Dr. Elizabeth Knepper-Muller

Registration
Ms. Amanda Crose (mailto:amanda.crose@unco.edu?subject=)
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National Field Experience Conference

April 4-5, 2019
Dear Dr. Cunningham, Dr, Mcliwain, Dr. Harrison, Dr. Cook, Dr. Virtue, Ms. Thomas,

| am pleased to inform you that your submission for presentation at the 2019 National Field
Experience Conference held at the University of Northern Colorado has been accepted. We
look forward to your presentation “Enhancing Teacher Preparation wit Authentic Partnership and
Collaboration.” Please be sure to inform co-presenters of this good news.

Please be sure also to register soon using the on-line form located at www.unco.edu/cebs/nfec.

National Field Experience Conference - April 4th and 5th, 2019

www.unco.edu

National Field Experience Conference allowing attendees the opportunity for presenting and
fearning about field experience '

Information regarding accommodations for the conference will be available on the website also..



